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SUBJECT: Curb Management Plan – Schedule Updates 

This management brief provides an update to the schedule for the Curb Management Plan 
effort, including identifying the next Commission presentation in January 2023. 

BACKGROUND 

On October 13, the Transportation Commission reviewed materials regarding the Curb 
Typology prioritization framework as part of the Curb Management Plan (CMP). The typology 
framework establishes a methodology to prioritize and track curb use on a block-by-block basis. 
As reported at the Commission meeting, the next review of project materials was scheduled to 
occur on November 10. 
 
INFORMATION 

▪ In the weeks since the October 13 presentation, the project team has received questions 
from the public and individual Commission members regarding the typology and other 
elements within the CMP. In response, the project team is documenting Frequently Asked 
Questions (FAQs) that will provide additional information about the typology and CMP 
concepts. The FAQs will be posted on the website and updated on a regular basis. 

▪ The project team is developing information to illustrate how certain elements within the 
CMP are related to each other. 

▪ Additional curb usage data collection has occurred throughout the project. New findings will 
be added to the existing conditions report, which will be published in December 2022. 

 
NEXT STEPS 

To provide sufficient time to develop additional public-facing materials, finalize the existing 
conditions report, and refine the Curb Typology framework, the next review of project 
materials will be presented to Commission in January 2023. Commission review of the draft 
CMP is scheduled to begin in February 2023.  
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